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From:

Sent:
To:
Subj ect:

atriapaul@aol.com
Thursday, February 4, 2010 5:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

in regards to _restrictin~ to 104o-1 for futures.

While I believe that regulation brings credibility to our growing industry, I feel that imposing onerous regulations is
counterproductive in the marketplace. I will not keep my account with an American company if this regulation
passes.


